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New MASFAP Cohort for Transparency in Financial Aid Offers 

The P.D. Committee is excited that 12 colleges and universities in Missouri will be part of MASFAP’s 2nd 
Cohort on Financial Aid Offers with uAspire. The goal of this project is to bring clarity, transparency and 
equity to financial aid offer communications so students are able to make informed financial aid 
decisions to support their success. Here is the Cohort 2 roster:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These schools applied to be part of the Cohort and were selected by the P.D. Committee. The financial aid 
teams will receive customized analysis and recommendations on their institution's aid offer from the team 
at uAspire. These recommendations will be provided in writing and at a one-on-one consult with the 
teams as part of a virtual convening in late April.   

MASFAP’s 2022 Annual Conference 

November 7-9, 2022                                      

Lodge of  the Four Seasons 

Work is well underway to bring MASFAP another 
unbelievable conference this Fall. We won’t reveal the 
theme just yet, but promise that you will want to 
black out November 7-9 for 3 days of laughs, 
memories, learning and maybe a few mysteries. The 
conference will be fully in-person. 

 

The Program Committee is grateful to everyone who 
submitted a session proposal or provided feedback 
after our last conference. It takes everyone’s 
assistance to put on an unforgettable show, and 
conferences aren’t just pulled out of a hat. If you have 
suggestions for the conference, please do not hesitate 
to email Stephen Garman at 
StephenGarman@Missouristate.edu. 

Moberly Area Community College 

Logan University 

Truman State University 

Southwest Baptist University 

Kansas City University 

Goldfarb School Of Nursing at Barnes-Jewish College 

Lincoln University of Missouri 

Washington University in St. Louis 

Northwest Missouri State University 

Culver-Stockton College 

Missouri Baptist University 

State Fair Community College 

Looking for YOUR Input! 

The Communications Committee will be 
releasing the MASFAP Monitor on April 15, and 
we need your input to make this edition the best 
yet! It would be amazing to have each of you 
answer the following: 1) please send any news 
from within your office including awards, 
promotions, births, marriages, trips taken, 
anything you would share with your MASFAP 
colleagues 2) for our fun getting to know 
MASFAP page please send a quote answering 
this question: What piece of advice would you 
share with your younger self? Please email 
responses to Melissa Findley by April 12 at 
Melissa.Findley@moslf.org – thank you!! 
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